
High Desert District~California Inland Empire Council

Boy Scout Troop 357
Apple Valley Baptist Church
22434 Nisqually Road
Apple Valley, CA  92308

Tax ID No. 95-2379362

Dear Sir or Madam:

As you may be aware, our Boy Scout Troop recently suffered a loss when it’s equipment trailer was 
stolen from our Charter site.  The culprits cut the lock off the gated fence area securing the property 
and then cut the hitch lock and removed the door lock off of the trailer and hauled it away.  The trailer 
was recovered, somewhat damaged, but in working order within a couple of days of it’s being stolen; 
however, anything of value (i.e. camp stoves, lanterns, easy ups, tents) from inside had been 
removed.

It is our understanding that many people and organizations of our community have reached out, 
wishing to assist us in replacing these items.  We are humbled and grateful to those in our community 
wishing to help us rebuild.

We would like to thank you in advance for your generosity.  If you need to discuss any donations or 
have any other questions concerning our troop, please feel free to call one of the leaders listed 
below.  Please accept our sincerest thanks for your time and generosity.

Yours in Scouting,

JoAnn M. Wood
Charter Representative
jowood419@gmail.com
Cell: 760-646-1661

!

Cathleen Blackett, Committee Chair, 
cell:  760-617-2739
Email: chrisnfeen@aol.com

Charles Luster, Scoutmaster
cell: 760-963-5273
Email: CharlesRetah@verizon.net
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